


























TEACHER LUNCHEONS!!

Lincoln School PTO 

News and Views

March 2020

Upcoming PTO Important Dates:

March 16 -Aide Appreciation/Support 
Staff Day

March 20 -Lincoln School Carnival 5-8 pm
April 22 - Administration Appreciation 

Day
May 4 - Last PTO Meeting @ 7:00
May 6 - Nurse Appreciation Day

It’s hard to believe we are on the downhill slide of the 19-20 school year!  I would like to thank Kari Gostelli and Tessa 
Gilfillan-Jones on another successful Follett Book Fair!  Each teacher was able to add new titles to their classrooms, the 

library benefitted from $750 worth of new books, and nearly $800 in birthday books were selected!!  As always, we 
appreciate everyone who donated time and money to the book fair!!  Thank you to Stacy Litersky and Allison Vershaw 

(and countless other volunteers!) who made our Gameball Run a huge success again this year!!  Teacher jean days, 
sticker and sock sales, and coin wars were all super successful!!  Despite the cold weather, we had a HUGE group of 

runners and walkers that participated!  
We are all looking forward to the Lincoln Carnival on March 20!  Megan Nestrud and Nikki Albers have planned a 

fantastic evening for all families to enjoy!!  Nico Drake and Lauren Middleton and numerous basket helpers have an 
awesome selection of raffle baskets ready to be won!!  Susan Scott and Stephanie Heinold have your carnival kitchen 
favorites ready to serve!!  D’Lisa Boss has generously organized the sign up genius to help cover all of our volunteer 
needs for the evening!!  If you would like to help out in any way, please contact any of our volunteers listed above or 

myself!  In advance, I would to thank everyone for their help in the planning and carrying out of the carnival!!   
I would like to personally thank the 5th grade teachers and students for inviting me to the Etiquette Luncheon on March 
5, held at Bertha Frank.  Students have been learning proper etiquettes including table manners, tying a tie, and eating 
respectfully, etc. over the last seven weeks.  Each student played a role in the planning, set up, décor and clean up.  The 
MHS culinary class prepared and served our lunch.  We were entertained by several MHS orchestra students.  This is a 

wonderful tradition for our 5th grade students to participate in and I was honored to participate!
Family BINGO night, sponsored by the Family Fun Committee, held on Feb. 28th was a huge success again this year!  We 

had over 120 people participate in the event.  Participants, young and old, enjoyed salty treats and winning prizes!!  
Please consider getting involved with PTO, a little or a lot ☺!!

Sincerely, Rebecca Schelkopf, PTO President

Thank you to the 2nd grade parents 

for hosting a fantastic February 

staff “brunch” for lunch! 1st grade 

will be hosting our staff luncheon on 

Thursday, March 26th.

If you did not sign up but would be 

willing to make or bring food please 

contact Erin Jones 

at robertanderinjones@yahoo.com

mailto:robertanderinjones@yahoo.com


Join us for the Spring Fling Carnival @ Lincoln School!!!

Friday, March 20, 2020

5 – 8 pm

Come celebrate the beginning of Spring at our Lincoln School Carnival 

on Friday, March 20th, from 5 – 8 pm. Our Spring Fling Carnival will 

feature fabulous food, exciting games & prizes, and an amazing 

basket raffle.

Everyone’s favorite Cake Walk, as well as Bingo, Basketball, 

Inflatables and a Photo Booth will be making a return to this year’s 

event.  And you won’t want to miss some pretty awesome new 

attractions, including Rolling Video Games Mobile Game Theater, Top 

Hat Productions Magician - Allan Adcock, and Face Painting by Wild 

Style. 

There are still a few volunteer spots left to run carnival games.  

This is an easy way for a junior high or high school student to earn 

volunteer hours.  If you can help, please visit the link below to sign 

up –

https://www. signupgenius.com/go/ 20F044EAFA62FA2FE3-

lincoln3

We hope that you’ll come out of hibernation to join us for fun night in 

full bloom we celebrate all things Spring!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F044EAFA62FA2FE3-lincoln3


PTO is looking for the 
following volunteers…

Carnival Baskets 2020

Once again the basket committee is excited to showcase 

the baskets available for raffle at this year’s 2020 Lincoln 

Lions Spring Fling carnival. On March 20th don’t miss out 

on the action!  Be sure to enter for the chance of being a 

winner at the carnival. All students will receive one free 

raffle ticket to enter in a basket next week.

Ticket presale and basket preview is Wednesday, March 18th

and Thursday, March 19th from 

2:15-3 pm in the LIBRARY

*Carnival Chair/Co-
Chair/Volunteer Coordinator (3 
POSITIONS) – Grab your spouse, or a 

friend or two, and help Chair the School 
Carnival (typically held in March).  A detailed 
guidebook is provided for you!! If interested, 
there is still time for you to shadow the current 
chair persons during this year’s carnival prep!  
The Volunteer coordinator is responsible for 
finding volunteers for the games and kitchen 
time slots via sign up genius.  This person will 
also be responsible for checking in volunteers 
on the night of the carnival.  It requires little 
time commitment.

PTO Vice President position- this position will 
begin during the 20-21 school year and is a 2 year
commitment.  This person is responsible for the following: 

• Making babysitting arrangements during the 
monthly PTO meetings by working closely 
with the 6th grade teachers to create an 
online sign-up

• Assisting with annual school fundraising 
committee in creating a successful all-
school fundraising event

• Work with the Lincoln office admin. to 
update school sign

• Attend monthly PTO Meeting (Typically Aug-
May from 7-8 pm)

Tickets are $1 each or 6 for $5 

All baskets will be in the cafeteria on Friday, March 20th.

Basket raffle starts at 5pm carnival night and ends at 7:30 pm when names of 

winners will be announced. You do not need to be present to win!

All baskets are valued at a minimum of $100!

Quick Tip: Bring along small address labels to put on tickets instead of 

writing all your information.



Thank you Lincoln School families for your overwhelming support of this year’s 2020 Gameball Run!  
Through our efforts of coin wars, the selling of Gameball Run tshirts, socks and stickers, in addition 
to staff jean days, Lincoln School raised $13,026.02 – leading all the Morton schools in fundraising!  

Altogether, Morton Unit School District 709 with Bethel Lutheran School raised $58,358.15 towards 

our record breaking grand total of $133,051!  We are so incredibly proud and grateful for the 
efforts of Lincoln School and our entire school district and community!  It’s amazing what can be 

accomplished when everyone works together and gives from the heart!

This year’s fundraising efforts went to support OSF Children’s Hospital of Illinois’ Heller Center for 
Kids with Cancer. This center is one of a kind in North America and is helping kids and their families 

who are diagnosed with cancer survive beyond treatment. The Heller Center’s programs are 
designed to provide patients and families with the critical, non-medical tools that best support them 

through and beyond the cancer journey.  
Pictured below are most of the Lincoln School Staff and Student Runners on February 20, 2020

Dear Lincoln Lions,
Thank you for the invitation to be 
the Gameball Run Miracle Family for 
Lincoln Elementary.
We were honored to work together 
with the Lincoln Elementary 
students, parents and staff to raise 
funds for a very special organization.
Thank you to everyone who 
contributed to the success of the 
2020 Gameball Run.
Proud and grateful Lincoln Lions,
John, Christy and Maggie Getz

Pictured below is the Getz Family with Ms. Albers 
and Lincoln Reps at the Gameball Run Ceremony on 

February 21, 2020



Lincoln School students and staff will be working with an Artist in Residence 
April 27-May 8 to create an all school Lincoln Lion Mural in the vestibule 
outside of our gymnasium!  It will be a collaborative and lasting project for our 
school! 

We are in need of some common supplies to be donated or borrowed from 
our Lincoln School families to help us cut some expenses.  If you have any of 
the following supplies or would like to donate something from below, please 
contact Stacy Litersky at salitersky@gmail.com or 309-696-8600 by March 31.  

We will also be needing parent volunteers for each grade level to assist in the 
painting of the mural.  A sign up genius will be distributed after spring break if 
you can spare a few hours of your time.  

We look forward to this special and lasting project for Lincoln School!

Supplies needed to be donated or borrowed:

4 - Cloth Drop Cloths (12x15)
3 - Plastic drop cloths (20 x 25)
3 Rolls Duct Tape Rolls
2 - Valspar 5-Piece Paint Applicator Kit - MUST be foam
1 - 3M Multi-Surface 4-Pack 1.41-in Painters Tape
3 boxes of SELLARS 200-Pack Paper Towels
1 bottle of Gorilla Clear 3.75-fl oz Extreme Condition Clear Multipurpose Adhesive

3 Cans Valspar Interior/Exterior Bonding Water-Based Wall and Ceiling Primer (Actual 
Net Contents: 128-fl oz)
1 Ghostshield Clear/Flat Flat Concentrated Waterproofer (Actual Net Contents: 128-fl 
oz)
Rubberbands
2-3 Plastic Gallon Buckets
2-3 Plastic Half Gallon or Smaller Buckets

mailto:salitersky@gmail.com
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